
 
Newsletter #11-December 8, 2023 

Outreach Activity: 
Thank you so much for donating to our Christmas 
Outreach Activity.  We received around $375 which 
was used to purchase gifts, household supplies, 
and groceries for our family.  We appreciate your 
generosity in helping to make Christmas a little 
brighter for people in our area.  We appreciate 
your help with this activity.  
 
Bookmobile: 
Please check to see if you have any Hazel Green 
Bookmobile books at home and send them back to 
school with your child by Thursday, December 14th. 
Remember that it is a turn-in day only.  The 
students will be able to choose more books after 
the Christmas break.  

Calendar: 
 Please remember that we will have a full day of 
school on Friday December 22nd.  We will return to 
school on Wednesday, January 3rd.  
 
Football Mania: 
We have 3 winners for week #13 of Football Mania. 
Kate Koeller won $50; Palmer Busch won $20, and 
Megan Kupferschmidt won $20.  Congratulations 
everyone! 
 
Future Dates: 
Some dates to put on your calendars for 2024: 
First Reconciliation-Saturday, January 20th 
Ski Trip (Grades 5-8)-Friday, February 2nd 
Hockey Game-Friday, February 23rd 
First Communion-Sunday, May 5th  
 
 

                  
 

Pizza Sales: 
Thanks everyone for selling and buying pizzas.  We 
had a record number of families who helped with 
this fundraiser this year.  Thank you so much for all 
your extra time and work to make this activity so 
successful!  St. Joseph School is known throughout 
the Diocese as a parish and school that work hard 
and donate their time and talents to help their 
students and their school.  You continue to amaze 
me.   
    The pizza making day is planned for Friday, 
January 12th.  We will be sending out a link for 
people to sign up to help make pizzas on that day.   
    Thanks again for all you do.  
 
Scrip News:      
If you need any last-minute gifts, be sure to check 
out the Scrip box.  We have an assortment of Scrip 
cards that make excellent gifts.  Jan will be sending 
in one last order for Scrip on the 17th so that the 
cards arrive before Christmas break.  Contact me 
right away if you would like something ordered.   
     The Scrip program had a profit of $2,107.85 for 
the month of November.  We appreciate your help 
and support with this program. 

Mark Your Calendar: 
12/17-Basketball games at Lancaster. 
            (Games start at noon.) 
12/23-Christmas break begins. 
1/3-School Resumes 

 Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info       
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